
   Star of the 

week 

Harry 

Happy Birthday 

to  

Callum  
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Next week – 

Whose footprints 

Dinosaurs 

 

 

 

 Dates to remember:  

 

Monday 19th February 

Term 4 begins. 

 

18th – 22nd March 

Sponsored Bunny Hop 

 

Friday 22nd March  

End of term 4 

 

Monday 8th April 

Term 5 begins 

 

     If your child is poorly, 

please. 

    DO NOT bring them to 

session. 

Welcome back to term 4, we hope you had a great half term break. 

In our PE sessions this week we have pretended to be Giants and Elves, we 

discussed how we thought they would move, then had a go ourselves – 

‘Stamping feet’ for the giants and ‘tippy toes’ for the elves.  

For our Maths Champions we have learnt about distance and measure. We 

jumped as far as we could, then used blocks to measure this distance. This 

also helped us to compare distance. 

My Happy Mind – we talked about how we can show we are listening and 

linked this to other times of the day. 

We have spent time creating people with the play dough using ‘Mr Potato 

Head’ resources, with some funny results. 

Despite the vast amount of rain this week, we have still managed to spend 

time outside and particularly enjoyed exploring cause and effect though 

jumping in the puddles, which they all enjoyed! 

We have drawn and painted pictures of ourselves and we also designed a 

pair of shoes. 

Sensory play this week has included, sand, water, shaving foam, Gloop and 

ice 

Please remember to park responsibility and respectfully for                                           

All of our children and our neighbours. 
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